[bookmark: _GoBack]Attention all Squash, Racketball and Tennis Players!!!

FUN DOUBLES TENNIS COMPETITION on Sunday 27th September starting at 10am.

We are welcoming all squash, racketball and tennis members to put their names forward to take part in a fun day of doubles tennis. More details will follow as soon as we have a better idea of the number of members who are interested in taking part.
The idea is to have a tennis and squash/RB member teamed up. 
With only four courts, we might have to limit the number of members taking part. So please let Denise O’Donnell know if you would like to take part via email denise@ogwell.co.uk or message me on my mobile 07963195905 (Whatsapp or Messenger) by Sunday 20th 8pm.

